
 

17 October 2017 

Champions of Energy Committee 

Attention: Christopher Ruybal 

Salutations! 

On behalf of API, the Champions of Energy Committee, our event sponsors, and in recognition of 

Hispanic heritage month, we send congratulations on your nomination and selection as a 2017 

Champion of Energy.  Every day you are making a tremendous impact in STEM, the industry, and 

most importantly a huge difference in the community you live, work, and play.   

It is leaders like you who constantly make us all proud.  Your work in the community and industry 

is appreciated by your peers and we would like to take a moment from busy schedules to recognize 

your contributions and simply say Thank YOU. 

Please join us for a brief reception in your honor, Friday, October 27, 2017 from 4:30-6:30pm at the 

Denver Athletic Club: Petroleum Rooms 1 and 2. Enjoy light refreshments, enjoy positive remarks 

on your behalf, and please feel free to invite members of your team and/ or family.  RSVP for the 

event at the following link www.hispanicenergychampions2017.eventbrite.com.  We look forward 

to celebrating you! 

Please send an updated bio and photo to Ryan Ross at rossr@api.org by October 24th and feel free 

to reach out with any questions or needs of clarification.  

Congratulations, 

Ryan Ross and Louis Salazar 

2017 Champions of Energy Co Chairs 
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